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 Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope this letter finds you safe and well.  I hope you have had a wonderful summer; we can’t wait 

to hear all about it! 

Please find detailed below, all relevant information about school reopening on Monday 5th Septem-

ber.  We have been very busy preparing school for Monday and Staff are very much looking for-

ward to welcoming your little people back to their school home for the next chapter of their pri-

mary school journey.   

Firstly, following the email sent by our school office yesterday regarding up to date payments on 

Parent Pay, I would like to take the opportunity to reassure you that we understand the financial 

situation many of you are facing and I would like to remind you that we will support you in any way 

we can.  Please approach our Business Manager, Alison Clarke, if you need support with paying for 

school provisions.    

Key points for September 2022: 

Start of the school day- 

 Children from Y1-6 will return to school on Monday 5th September  

 Pupils in Nursery and Reception will have a staggered return; parents/carers have been in-

formed individually of start dates 

 The school gates will open at 8.45am and all children need to be in school for registration by 

8.55am 

 Being on time for school is key for all children, we ask that every effort is made for your 

children to arrive on time between 8.45am-8.55am 

 If your child is late you must accompany your child into the school office in order to sign 

them into school 
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 NB: St Michael’s Road and the surrounding area is still affected by the water supply work, 

there will be minimal availability for parking and there is likely to be congestion.  Please con-

sider parking safely further from school and walking to and from the school grounds. 

End of school day- 

 All children will finish school at 3.15pm. There will no longer be staggered pick up times 

 Pick up areas for each year group are located close to classroom, staff will be available to 

direct you on Monday if you are unsure 

 It is important you vacate the yard when you have collected your child as we have after 

school provision waiting to use our outdoor areas 

 NB: Parents can provide written permission for pupils in Y5 and 6 to walk ‘home alone’ if re-

quired.   

Uniform/ PE Kits 

Please ensure your child returns to school in their school uniform, this includes school shoes not 

trainers. Your child’s class teacher will let you know the timetabled day for P.E. within the first full 

week via Class Dojo.  On this day, children are required to come to school in jogging bottoms/ 

shorts and a top, preferably dark coloured bottoms and a white T shirt/school jumper.  You do not 

need to buy new clothing for this; please use what you have that is appropriate.    

Events / Parent’s Evenings 

Parent/Carer weeks will take place in October.  This will be a short session for you to chat with 

your child’s class teacher about how they have settled into their new year group.  Further details 

to follow.   

Breakfast club/After school club-Haven 

Wrap around provision is open as usual from Monday 5th September.  Your child must be booked in 

prior to attending.  Please email thehaven@smhsch.co.uk for further details/arrangements.   

mailto:thehaven@smhsch.co.uk
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Your child’s class teacher will be in contact via Class Dojo with further class related updates. 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming all of you back to our very special school commu-

nity and back to the familiar routine of school life! 

Kind Regards, 

Miss L Moreton  - Headteacher  


